
 
 

 
 

 1 Embarcadero Center . Suite 1200 . San Francisco . California . 94111  415.926.7247   
 

 Kimberly Gates Johnson 
 Kimberly@sevenhillsllp.com 

 
July 15, 2025 

 
John Williams, President 
Kalalou Inc. 
3844 West Northside Drive 
Jackson, MS 39209 
 
Re: Blue Sky Forever’s Notice of Violation dated July 3, 2025, is Withdrawn 
 
Dear Mr. Williams, 
 
Please be advised our client Blue Sky Forever (“BSF”) withdraws the 60-Day Notice of 
Violation dated July 3, 2025, served on your company Kalalou Inc., alleging violations of 
Proposition 65 based on Lead in brass notes dispensers.  Nothing in this letter is intended to, or 
should be interpreted to, construe that the 60-Day Notice of Violation, or the violations alleged 
therein, lacked merit or otherwise failed to comply with California Health & Safety Code 
§§ 25249.6 et seq. requirements. 
 
       Thank you, 
 
       SEVEN HILLS LLP 

 
 
 
Kimberly Gates Johnson  
Attorneys for Blue Sky Forever 


